
 

 

24th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Scholastic Book Club    
 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to 
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/oswald/digital-book-club to browse the latest books and order 
online. There are lots of exciting books on offer for different ages. For every £1 you spend on 
this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards to spend on books 
for our class book areas. Your books will be delivered free to school.  
 

Please place your order online by 18th June 2021. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Greenway  
Reading & Parental Links Lead  
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